SANDHILL RIVER WATERSHED DISTRICT
July 24, 1956
At the request of Earl Lively, the board was called together at Mr. Lively’s. As engineer, Art
Johnson, could not be located for this meeting, Omar Rood, asst. engineer for the district, on order of
the board. Glen Gulleckson, also on agreement, was reached between Art Johnson and asst. engineer,
Omar Rood, to leave Mr. Lively’s road and crossing as was. The board was very pleased with the
arrangement; but at Glen Gulleckson’s, the north side had to be left, so as not to take his dike away
completely, though the slope is less than 3 to 1. At this point the river was being squeezed through the

Old Highway Bridge anyway.

N. J. Mjelde, Secretary



